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Dear Principal,

I am writing on behalf of Hope for Youth Ministries, a children’s ministry in Northern Ireland. Colin Tinsley has an extensive ministry within public schools conducting assemblies and school Bible clubs, maybe he has been to your school.

He is presently doing online assemblies for primary school children and many schools have recommended this as part of their daily school planner during this time. Here is Colin’s link and perhaps you would consider encouraging the children to listen in. The assemblies are 11am, Monday, Wednesday & Friday. These are screened from the Hope for Youth Ministries YouTube Channel.

Many thanks,

PP Colin Tinsley

www.hopeforyouthministries.org
Facebook Hope for youth ministries
YouTube Channel Hope for youth ministries
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